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We are currently inviting sponsors for the 8th Joint Nordic Conference on Remediation of Contaminated Sites, 
NORDROCS 2020, which will be held in Holmenkollen, Oslo, Norway on September 8-9, 2020. In addition to 
the conference, short courses and field excursions will be arranged on 7th and 10th of September, 
respectively. 

 
NORDROCS 2020 offers a unique platform for meeting professionals working in the field of contaminated 
sites in the Nordic countries and the countries around the Baltic Sea. More information can be found on the 
conference website: www.nordrocs.org. 
 
A sponsorship of min. NOK 13.000 (€1.300) will give you multiple opportunities for publicity: 
 

• Sponsor logos and names on the official NORDROCS website and on the front cover of the 
conference program/compendium, final Call for Abstracts and the “Register now” flyer 
 

• Your logo will be shown on the screens before/after sessions and during breaks 

 
• Opportunity to write ½ page to promote company in conference compendium and home page 

 

 
There is in addition an opportunity of presenting company activities in the exhibition area. The fee for an 
exhibition stand will be NOK 8.000 (€ 800). The exhibition area is also the area for coffee breaks and other 
social activities bringing maximum exposure to the publicity material from the exhibitors. Your stand will be 
visible to the variety of conference delegates. The exhibition area is limited – on a “first come, first serve 
basis”. Priority will be given to conference sponsors. 

 
It is also possible to book a “package” solution with sponsorship, exhibition stand and participation fee for 
one person (worth 7500 NOK) for a total of NOK 25.000 (€ 2.500). 
 
If you are interested in sponsoring NORDROCS 2020, applying for an exhibition stand or if you have any 
questions regarding sponsorship please contact the conference secretariat Resia, Ulrica Edström, on e-mail  

conference@resia.se or the representative in your country. For Sweden: Peter Harms-Ringdahl, EnviFix, 

peter@envifix.se. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
With the very best regards, 
on behalf of the Organizing Committee, NORDROCS 2020 
 
Paul Cappelen and Morten Jartun 

For Miljøringen 
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